
 

Robin Watkins 

Salmon Rotary 

robin@cdabud.com 

 

April 14, 2020 

 

Dear Robin, 

 

The Mahoney House would like to thank the Salmon Rotary for the generous donation of $1000 on June 

24, 2019 to provide meals for the youth participants of the Salmon Empowerment Project. Your 

donation provided 234 lunches from June 11 through August 19, the entire ten week summer session! 

 

Thank you for partnering with the Mahoney House to empower the youth of our community. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Mary Wright 

Assistant Director 
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